
 

Activity News 

ICT Mahidol received the congratulatory certificate on the occasion of winning 
1st prize from the “8th Gorgeous Garden Award” 

 
 

On September 27, 2023 - Asst. Prof. Dr. Sukanya Phongsuphap, Deputy Dean for 

Strategy and Quality Assurance, of the Faculty of Information and Communication Technology, 

Mahidol University (ICT Mahidol), represented the Dean in receiving the congratulatory 

certificate from Assoc. Prof. Dr. Chuthamanee Suthisisang, Vice President of Mahidol University. 

The ceremony took place at the Prof. Em. Natee Rakpolmuang Conference Room on the 5th 

floor of the Office of the President at Mahidol University.  

This recognition was awarded in honor of winning the 1st prize in the "8th Gorgeous 

Garden Award," organized by the Division of Physical and Environment at Mahidol University. 

The objectives of this award were to enhance the landscape and scenery at Mahidol 

University, as well as to increase green spaces within the campus. As part of this campaign, all 



 

faculties, institutions, and colleges at Mahidol University were encouraged to preserve their 

existing green spaces and transform empty areas into green ones. 
 

Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/recieved-8th-gorgeous-garden-award/  
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